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Dear Faith Leaders: 

Thank you for attending our Community Clergy Roundtable Discussion and Breakfast on

November 18 at Antioch Baptist Church in Hempstead. I hope that you learned something

new about the various state resources available to you and made some fruitful connections

throughout the day.

On this page, you can access the presentations on HCR and SONYMA (attached as .pdf

files) that were presented during the Breakfast. Please feel free to share these resources with

your community. If you have any questions about these resources, please do not hesitate to

contact my office at (516) 739-1700 or email me at thomas@nysenate.gov. 

I look forward to meeting with you again soon. I wish you and your congregation a joyous

holiday season. 

Sincerely,

Senator Kevin Thomas 


